
REASON FOR STA EXTENSION 

 

Since the last extension of the KVTA (AM) STA, licensee, Gold Coast 
Broadcasting LLC, has made important progress in its effort to convert the 
station to a 1 kW non-DA operation. Licensee’s consulting engineers, Hatfield & 
Dawson, have completed the necessary measurements and have completed the 
engineering portion of the application for this conversion to 1 kW non-DA. The 
application has now been filed with the FCC for processing and approval. 
Therefore, licensee respectfully requests an additional extension of the STA 
until the application is approved and licensee can move forward to complete 
the work on the conversion and resume normal operation under a new license 
authority. 


